
-Had a decrease in income during COVID-19
 
-Have a youth/child between 8-18 years old
 
-Finaces are causing extra stress in your family 
 
-Looking for support services and resoucres

-Had a decrease in income during COVID-19
 
-Have a youth/child between 8-18 years old
 
-Finances are causing extra stress in your family 
 
-Looking for support services and resources

Ways to get connected:
Email : Referrals@cocoonhouse.org

Call : 425-551-9661
 Contact Staff: Harpreet Gill

 harpreet.gill@cocoonhouse.org

Are you having a hard time meeting basic
needs? Paying bills, utilities, food,
transportation, medication, etc.?

If your family needs help, please contact us immediately and check if you qualify for our assistance.

Do you meet these qualifications?

LET US SUPPORT YOU!LET US SUPPORT YOU!

These services and funds are provided by the CARES Act Coronavirus Relief Fund  through the
Snohomish County Human Services Department.


